
Want to have a Front 
Row Seat for the 2023 
Fleet Week Activities? 

The US Coast Guard is hoping to allow guests of the Contra Costa Chapter of The US Navy League 
to the spend a day on the San Francisco Bay! At this time, we are collecting names of people 
interested in attending. The dates of the event are Saturday and Sunday, October 7th & 8th. No 
food will be provided at this time. Cutters available will be announced. 

It is very important that we have your contact telephone number and E-mail address (below). A 
second E-mail will be sent to you confirming that space for your party will be available. Space is 
very limited. 

Visitors will need a photo ID and proof o f  car insurance at the Yerba Buena Island 
gate. 

Deadline for RSVP is September 22nd! Space is very limited. RSVP as soon as possible. 
ALERT: All guests must have an approved reservation, no substitutions. 
You must be a guest o f  a US Navy League member to attend. Groups are limited to four people. 
No Kids are allowed to attend, Adults only. 

Please contact Wren Hall at 925-680-5209. When sending in your fonn, please include phone 
number and email address in case o f  a schedule change. 

Mail this completed form to: Trevor Hall, 3325 Downing Place, Concord, CA 94518 

Names of "ALL" attendees: 

Day preferred: Saturday (8) _ _ Sunday (9) 

Phone number: Email: 

- - -

(Info needed in the event selected times are overbooked!!) 
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